
STARLAND COUNTY 
 

NOTICE OF SENDING OF  
PROPERTY ASSESSMENT & 

TAX NOTICES 
 

2020 
 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH SECTION 311(1) OF THE MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENT ACT, NOTICE IS 

HEREBY GIVEN TO THE RATEPAYERS OF STARLAND COUNTY THAT THE 2020 PROPERTY 

ASSESSMENT AND TAX NOTICES FOR THE COUNTY WERE MAILED ON JUNE 26, 2020.  ALL 

ASSESSED PERSONS ARE DEEMED TO HAVE RECEIVED THEIR ASSESSMENT NOTICES AS A 

RESULT OF THIS NOTICE. 
 
If any person thinks that any property has been wrongfully assessed, or assessed too 
high, or too low, or that their name or the name of any other person has been wrongly 
entered upon or omitted from the assessment roll of the municipality, they may at any 
time on or before September 4, 2020 notify the Chief Administrative Officer in writing of 
the particulars and grounds of their complaints.  Assessment appeal forms are available 
upon request from the County Office or on our website at www.starlandcounty.com. 
 
Please keep in mind that all outstanding current taxes are subject to a penalty of 8% on 
October 1, 2020. 
 
If you did not receive your assessment and taxation notice, if you have any questions on 
the notices received, or if you have recently purchased or sold land within the County 
and are unsure of tax payment responsibility, please contact the Administration Office. 
 
SHIRLEY J. BREMER 
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
 
STARLAND COUNTY 
BOX 249 
MORRIN, ALBERTA T0J 2B0 
 
TELEPHONE:   (403) 772-3793 
 


